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School District 6 Rocky Mountain Child Care Implementation Plan 

Invermere, B.C., June 21, 2022 – The Ministry of Education and Child Care has been strongly encouraging school districts to 
provide after-school programming in schools and create 0-5 daycare spaces on school grounds. In response, School District 6 
has developed a multi-year child care implementation plan. The first step of this plan involves working in partnership with 
third-party providers to offer after-school care in several schools across the District. Once third-party providers have 
licensing and staffing secured, information will be sent to families regarding locations, times, and how to register their 
children.  If you would like receive additional information as it becomes available, please complete the ChildCare 
information registration form.   

Next steps will include applying for ChildCareBC New Spaces Fund,  to create 0-5 daycare spaces on school grounds.  The 
District is in the early stages of reviewing the application process in order to secure funds to begin build childcare facilities 
across the district. More information on this initiative will be available in the fall. 
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https://forms.office.com/r/Y9jSUNFCT8
https://forms.office.com/r/Y9jSUNFCT8
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/family-and-social-supports/child-care/running-a-daycare-or-preschool/newspaces_fund_guide.pdf

